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Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project" in the subject line

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

As a lifelong resident of MN, and past avid skier, I oppose the Lutsen Mountains Ski Resort Expansion project.

The proposed build area infringes on a unique national and state natural treasure. NO development should be

permitted here as it threatens species and natural habitats. In fact, there should be no development permitting

within 400 feet of the natural reserve area. The impact would be catastrophic.  Besides, the resort isn't anywhere

near capacity use.

 

 

Thank you, Kathy Klehr

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


